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NOTICE 
RESCINDED – WATER QUALITY ADVISORY 
FAULDER WATER SYSTEM USERS  

 

July 13, 2021 

 
The Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) has received approval from the Interior Health 
Authority to rescind the Water Quality Advisory for the entire Faulder Water System.  
 
Residents may notice the taste and odor of chlorine as it works its way through the system over the next 
week.   
 
For more information please contact the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen at 250.490.4106 or 
250.490.4135.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and patience.  
 
 
 
 

July 13, 2021 
RDOS Public Works Department 

 
 


